We are so glad you decided to join us for worship. It is a
wonderful thing when the people of God can come together
to worship our great Savior, Jesus Christ!

If you are new to First Baptist, we would like for you to
[fill out the guest form (back of pew) letting us know a little
bit more about you. If you have questions or would like to
be contacted, you can let us know on this form as well. Pastor Zack, Fisher of Men!

For more information about us and the ministries we are involved in, you can go
to our website at www.firstbaptistinwood.org You can also check us out on
YouTube & Facebook. God Bless! Pastor Zack

The Week Ahead

Today, April 28TH
9:15 AM Sunday School; 10:15 AM Morning Worship; 5:00 PM Choir Practice;
6:00 PM Evening Service, and King’s Kids; 6:40 PM The Lord’s Supper

Monday, April 29th '

6:00 PM Young Adults Bible Study ’ng%
Tuesday, April 30th @

9:00 AM Faith Bible Institute ,({ﬁZc =

Wednesday, May 1st
7:00 PM Adult Bible Study & Youth Clubs

Thursday, May 2nd
11:00 AM Golden Agers Dominoes; 6:00 PM Faith Bible Institute

Friday, May 3rd
6:00 PM Community Dinner

Saturday, May 4th
9:00 AM Clothes Closet and Household Ministry

Today, April 28th: N Next Sunday, May Sth

S.S. - Julie Jenkins (@ S.S. - Megan Curry
Sharon Mahoney Rs Sharon Mahoney

Morning - Jennifer & Addison sc Morning - Cindy Ball

Jenkins Sheila Schultz

Evening - Alice Smoot Ex= Evening - Becky Chapman
Beth Taylor RD Natalie Hornbaker

Wednesday, May 1st: YU Wednesday, May 8th:

Evening - Pat DiPlacido E Evening - Sherry Campbell

Joyce Strickland Teresa Montgomery

ENCOUNTERING
IRl




V' ; S Sunday, June 9th -
Thursday, June 13th

If you signed up to donate money for meals for Vacation
Bible School, please give it to Cindy Burns or Pat
DiPlacido no later than Wednesday, May 8th.

Those who signed up to bring non-perishable food can
begin bringing it to the church now.

Jars for crafts are needed. Please help us by dropping
off clean, empty jars in the box in the foyer area. See
Daphne Hutzler for more information.
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FOOD PANTRY L

This spring, we would like to prepare a Memorial Day giessss
Bag to give out at our next Food Pantry distribution on &iox
Thursday, May 23rd. We currently have 45-50 family iR
attend. Our goal is to pack 50 bags and enclose a $20 Food Lion
gift card for the purchase of meat for the meal (hot dogs or
hamburger). The gift card will be purchased with funds from our
food panty account. If you would like to help, we are asking for
donations of $26 for each bag. We will do the shopping for you
and pack the bag. Donations need to be received no later than
Sunday, May 19th. Please enclose your donation in an offering
envelope marked “Memorial Bag” or make a note on your check
(payable to First Baptist).

We currently spend $1,000 monthly for food cards. These cards
are passed our after a devotion and a snack. Those who visit the
pantry are always so appreciative. Thank you for once again for
your abiding support to this ministry and our community.

Faith Bible Institute Summer Elective, begins Tuesday, June 18th at 9:00 AM
or Thursday, June 20th at 6:00 PM. ENROLLMENT DEADLINE; MAY 12, 2024.

(No online enrollment; complete a paper form.)

g Registration packs located

7] in rack beside bulletin board.
You don’t have to know your child's

JULY 8TH'12TH GB m scholarship amount to sign up,

BUT YOU MUST SIGN UP EARLY TO RECEIVE THE DISCOUNT.
When scholarships are given in May, we will subtract any your child earned
from his/her camp fee. If a balance is due, we will let you know.
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All Ladies Are nvited!

Ticket price will benefit
our Food Pantry.

,,ﬁ Ladies Fellowship Mother's Day Celebration

May 14, 2024 at 6:00 PM
Family Life Building




